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School News
Monday 16th January 2023

17th January: Y2 SATs Meeting for parents 4pm

24th January: Y4 Tables Checking Meeting for parents 4pm

w/b 6th February: Children’s Mental Health Week

w/b 13th February: Pride Week

15th February: Valentine’s Disco (Information to follow)

16th February: Reception Open Door Afternoon (Reception Parents Welcome)

Durham Womens FC have contacted us
regarding various opportunities for children
in our school. Please note this isn't restricted

to girls, boys are welcome to attend the
activities below too.



They have opportunities for children to

become a mascot/guard of honour, waving
the flags as the players enter the field.

They also would like to invite adults and
children to their home games using a pricing

structure of £6 for an adult with a child
going FREE! 



Please visit their website

www.durhamwfc.co.uk  for further details on
dates and fixtures. 

If you are interested in any of the
opportunities above, please speak with Miss

Bell and she will liaise with the club.

ReadingReading
helps us to branch o

ut and grow.

Thank you to everyone who managed to join us
for our reading together sessions last week. This

week we will be hosting Y1, Reception and
Nursery parents. 

We hope you can make it.



Monday 16th - Year 1
Tuesday 17th - Year 2

Wednesday 18th - Year 3

Y2 SATs Meeting
Miss Peel will be holding a meeting

for Y2 parents/guardians on
Tuesday at 4pm. This is an

opportunity to look at the papers
that your child will be asked to

complete in the summer. There will
also be practical tips and advice on

how you can support your child. 



Children are welcome to attend the
meeting with you.es

https://www.durham.gov.uk/primaryschoolplaces?fbclid=IwAR3Fl3mXpR2RcdOque42koPtmyxv1vTF7QnLOLQ08OTskNomwyd5I7iRahQ


Last Week's Whole
School Attendance:




96.5%

Class Attendance

Reception 98.3%

Year 1 93%

Year 2 96.9%

Year 3 97.6%

Year 4 92.7%

Year 5 97.1%

Year 6 98.9%

Well done to all of our superstars who
impressed their teachers this week! 

Reception - Darcy C
Year 1 - Isabelle D
Year 2 - Darcie B
Year 3 - Zachary
Year 4 - Lleyton H
Year 5 - Joshua H
Year 6 - Lily Sue
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Best Class Attendance

Year 6 

Our school attendance

target is 96%+

Well done to the children who
impressed their teachers by following

our high expectations of behaviour. 
Reception - Bobby B 
Year 1 - Theo
Year 2 - McKenzie 
Year 3 - Jack A
Year 4 - Rylee B
Year 5 - Millie R
Year 6 - Joe

Monday 16th January 2023

It's Good to be Green!Star of the Week


